
D-A-D Charity Concert
On Saturday January 24th D-A-D will play a charity concert at NASA in Reykjavik. The band and 
crew will work for free and the profit from this concert will go to Icelanders, who are in trouble 
because of the economic crisis. The band has many fans in Iceland and they are moved by the 
situation many Icelanders are in. They decided to help and wanted to give a taste of the upcoming 
tour. This tour will bring D-A-D to the big concert halls in Denmark, Germany and Sweden during 
February to April.

The charity concert is presented by "Because We Care" and Iceland Express.

Because We Care/IHAA
www.facebook.com - the group Because We Care
Press release in Danish.
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